
 
 
 
February 20, 2019 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission  
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Argo Gold Inc. (the “Company”) 
 Change of Auditor of Reporting Issuer 
              
 
We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated February 20, 2019, 
delivered to us by the Company in respect of the change of auditor of the Company. 
 
We have read the Notice and, based on our knowledge of the information at this time, we agree 
with each statement contained in the Notice, other than statement (c) on which we have no basis 
to agree or disagree.  
 
I trust the foregoing is satisfactory. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
Licensed Public Accountants 
Chartered Accountants 
 
 
cc: Board of Directors of Argo Gold Inc. 
 

SUITE 700, 3100 STEELES AVENUE E,  MARKHAM ON,  L3R 8T3
T: 416.596.1711   F: 416.596.7894   MNP.ca 

Michelle.Laverty
MNP Signature


